
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: January, 2019 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment Numbers: 
  

5th Grade- 98 
6th Grade- 100 

 7th Grade- 98 
 8th grade- 90 
 
Winter Assembly for the Food Drive 
HMS students had a goal to fill three barrels of food for the food drive. The students 
exceeded their goal and filled over 4 barrels. There was a celebration assembly on 
December 20th where teachers participated in silly teacher acts as an incentive for the food 
drive. The Grinch and Cindy Lou Hoo even made an appearance. 
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 
January 18th- Staff Inservice 
February 8th- Staff Professional Development 
February 25th- Parent Teacher Conferences 
 

 
 


